

Wibsey Primary School North Road, Bradford, BD6 1RL Tel: 01274 678016/775545 Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

Wednesday 9th October 2024,

Dear Parent/Carer,

It was lovely that so many attended the residential information session on Tuesday 8<sup>th</sup> October 2024. If you were unable to attend, further information can be found on the school website. The residential for children in Year 5 will take place from Monday 28<sup>th</sup> April to Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> April 2025.

The cost per child will be £200. This payment should be made online through Parent Pay, meaning that you can spread the cost throughout the year, paying an amount to suit you each time. This covers absolutely everything during the visit and reflects the high levels of staffing, supervision and focus on safety as well as the large number of organised, instructor-led activities available to your children. Transport is also included within the cost.

If you are registered for and entitled to free school meals, there may be provision for a reduced rate. Mrs Mitchell will contact you directly if you are eligible.

If you wish for your child to take part in the visit to Grinton Lodge, please complete the attached permission slip and return it to the school office as soon as possible. Unfortunately, there are only 60 places available on the residential which means that this will be a first come, first saved basis. A <u>non-refundable deposit of £25.00</u> must be paid by Friday 6<sup>th</sup> December 2024. The balance, which may be paid by instalments through ParentPay, should be paid by Friday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2025.

This letter will also be on the school website for your future reference.

With thanks for your continued support,

Mrs Patankar Upper Phase Assistant Headteacher

Signed

☐ I give my permission for my child to attend the residential visit to Grinton Lodge between 28 <sup>th</sup> -30 <sup>th</sup> April and I agre to pay the £25 deposit by Friday 6 <sup>th</sup> December.
Child's Name